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Together 

We Can! 

 

LCI Convention 2022 in Montreal Canada was both exciting and fun.  It was an experience I will never for-
get.  The opportunity to meet LCI President Brian Sheehan and his wife Lori and to share his plans for the 
coming year was truly amazing.  Brian’s motto for the coming year is TOGETHER We Can!  He is asking   
every Lion to commit to working together to reach new heights.  I hope each of you will take on the same 
dedication to making our clubs, district, state and International the best we can be. 
 
The convention also included a parade of nations in which Colorado was firmly represented. 
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One great piece of news was that Campaign 100 not only meet its goal but exceeded it as we raised over 
$324,000,000 to support our ongoing fight for our causes.  Thanks to each Lion and each club who made 
this possible and a particular thanks to PDG Gwen Balk who worked so hard during the four years 

We also got the opportunity to participate in a service project. Lion Liz and I worked to make blankets 
which will be donated to the local Ronald McDonald House and then given to families with Children     
suffering from childhood cancer.  This may be a project that some clubs may want to adopt. 

 
 
We also were able to hear about programs LCI is supporting including Lions Quest, Peace Poster Contest, 
and several others.  (By the way, we will have Peace Poster Packets for clubs to pick up at the District      
Cabinet meeting on July 30) 
 
I also hope to bring to our clubs a virtual presentation on Club marketing.  Watch for information in the 
near future. 
 
I came home from the convention with so many fresh ideas that I hope to share with you over the next few 
months. 

Lion Robert Storrs 
720 334-0114 
LionRStorrs@outlook.com  
www.LionStorrs.info 

A New Lions Day is Dawning 
And Together We Can Make It Great! 

about:blank
http://www.lionstorrs.info/
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http://www.colions6c.org/
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COLORADO LIONS KIDSIGHT PROGRAM 
July 2022 

 
 

 
KidSight Numbers for 2021-2022 
Thank you and congratulations to all of 6C volunteers for your help in ensuring that children can see           
clearly.  22,138 children have been screened in Colorado this year and 3,009 children were referred to an eye 
doctor due to detection of a vision problem (13.5 percent).  Screening in each of the districts is as follows: 
 
District Number Screened Number Referred Percentage Referral 

6C 10,630   1,968    18.5 
6NE 2,552     171       6.7 
6SE 4,298      445     10.4 
6W 4,957      448       9.0 

 
The rate of myopia (nearsightedness has increased substantially from 3 percent to 8 percent.  This                 
corresponds with studies that have shown the increase in the amount of screen time due to remote learning 
during Covid and the increase in video gaming among children.  This increase began prior to Covid and has 
gotten worse with children being identified with myopia at a much younger age than in previous years. Thank 
you so much KidSight volunteers!  Your efforts on behalf of our program are truly appreciated. 
 
Congratulations to our New 6C Colorado Lions KidSight Trustee 

District 6C - PDG Jack Russalesi (three year term) 
 
Plusoptix Training and Camera Updates 
Late spring and summer are a good time to make sure everyone in your club is trained and ready to screen in 
the fall.  If you would like a refresher or need a camera update please let me know. 
 
Colorado Lions KidSight Program Financial Report 
Our fiscal year ends on June 30, 2022 and we will then issue our Annual Report.  This report will be sent to all 
clubs for distribution and will be available on our website - www.kidsightcolorado.org. 
 
 
Thank You to all Clubs who have Donated this Year 
The following 6C clubs have donated to the Colorado Lions Kidsight Program this year: 
 
Aurora, Broomfield, Centennial Airport, Denver, Denver Five Points, Denver Westwood, Highlands Ranch,   
Lafayette, Littleton and Thornton and 6C Convention Tail Twister funds.  
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COLORADO LIONS KIDSIGHT PROGRAM cont. 
 
 
Aurora, Broomfield, Centennial Airport, Denver, Denver Five Points, Denver Westwood, Highlands Ranch,   Lafa-
yette, Littleton and Thornton and 6C Convention Tail Twister funds.  
 
 
Changes at KidSight Colorado 
At the recent MD6 convention I announced that I plan to retire from KidSight Colorado effective September 30, 
2022.  It has been my honor to serve as the Executive Director of this amazing organization for the past twelve 
years.   
 
The Lions of Colorado are the heart and soul of this program and KidSight Colorado would not exist without the 
volunteer hours that Lions put into this program as well as the financial support provided by individual Lions and 
Clubs across the state.  One of the reasons I am comfortable leaving this position is because I know that your 
dedication and support will continue.  Our Board of Trustees is working to make sure that the new Executive 
Director selected for this position is the right person for this job. 
 
I will remain active in Lions and have accepted a couple of positions at the District and Multiple District level and 
I also think I would make a pretty good volunteer screener for KidSight!  Thank you Lions of Colorado for your 
amazing support during my time as the Executive Director for the Colorado Lions Kidsight Program. 
 
Yours in Lionism, 
 

 

Holly Rutherford-Allen 

Executive Director 
Colorado Lions KidSight Program 
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Lions leaders of Zone D of District 6C:  
 
I do not have the updated State Directory yet so am reaching out to you to either pass on this notice to 
your current leaders, or to save the date for our first Zone D meeting on Saturday, August 6, 2022, at the 
South Suburban Family Sports Center from 10 am to noon. 
 
It is planned that Lion GMT Donna Sly-Redd will be the main presenter for this meeting on member-
ship.  I will send a full agenda prior to the date. 
 
I will also plan to hold the meeting on Zoom. 
 
ZC Mark Hamouz 
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You are cordially invited to attend the USA Canada Lions Leadership Forum in Calgary, Alberta 

from September 15-17 by our Honorary Chair International President Brian Sheehan and his 

wife Lori!  As you can see Calgary is an incredible place and we are extremely excited to 

share it with you! #lionsforum2022   You will not believe how much energy and excitement          

IP Brian radiates.  I challenge District 6C to come to the US Canada Lions Leadership Forum 

and see for yourself.   If you had the opportunity to watch any of the Plenary sessions            

IP Brian was in, you know what I mean.  This is going to be a great year!  At the planning    

session last October Corky and I were sworn in to be Honorary Calgarians to bring you all this 

message.  Come to Calgary and Join the FUN! 

       Lions  Corky & Pat Carlson 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/lionsforum2022?__eep__=6&__cft__%5b0%5d=AZVtcmV4vqWof_Tf8VNDSslU8-u7r86JpsR3PB31m7tM32IBN0J7t96p3nfOrlMFQi9t6Dfofac0xrtPszASEm4d48iZ52Ts6X8JGZUpk7MvR38jP7BpUDZsXjs5d0lfkXh2bp3Sfr0raS0RdklelYRVYKrPZApazFOg7Y1p7g9rCjjw06BlDHL3q2
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6-C is very excited to welcome these new   

Lions to help us “SERVE” our communities 

and the world. We look forward to work with 

you, side by side and striving to make a differ-

ence while having fun doing so. 

The list of new members is taken from the 

Lions International reports. If a new member 

is not listed yet, it is due to when Lions Inter-

national received the new members infor-

mation from the club 

6 C Membership 

Statistics Update 6/23/2022 

  This Month This Year 

Opening Balance 517 526 

Added Members 0 34 

Dropped Members 3 46 

Closing Balance 514 514 

Net Gain/Loss -3 -12 

      

Worldwide           1,413,424     

Ruby Schilling Broomfield Lions            4 yrs in Lions 

Kenneth Wood Denver Five Points Lions         11 yrs in Lions 

 

 

 

WELCOME NEW 6C LIONS MEMBERS 

 

 

 

 

IN MEMORY OF 

OUR FELLOW  

LIONS 

Note from IPDG Ted Peterson: 

I am hoping we can improve on these numbers before the end of the Lion year. I am excited about 

these numbers, yet I would be ecstatic if we were at a positive number by the end of the year.  
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A New Lions day is dawning and 

Together we can make it Great! 
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District Governor  Robert Storrs 

           Email:  LionRStorrs@Outlook.com 

  www.LionStorrs.info  
           Phone:   720-334-0114                             

 

1st Vice District Dianne Christian 
           Email:  LionsDBChristian@aol.com                                                                                
 Phone:   720 328-5333  

  
2nd Vice District Governor Willa Townsend 

           Email:  postw@msn.com 

                                                                                

District and club events are now on the                   
calendar on the  District  6C website:                                                          

http://e-district.org/sites/6c/        

           

Editor:  Lion Pat Carlson                              
Email:   patcarlson166@gmail.com 
Phone:  303-888-0423 

 

 

 

 

July 4   Independence Day  

July 30  Cabinet Meeting– St 

Paul’s Episcopal Church 

Aug 6   Zone D Meeting  

Aug 29  Centennial Airport Golf Tournament 

Sep 15—17  USA Canada Lions Leadership Forum— Calgary  

Oct 29  Cabinet Meeting— TBD 

Feb 11  Cabinet Meeting-  TBD 

April 21-22  District Convention—TBD 

 

http://www.LionStorrs.info

